
EMPIRE OF CHIVALRY AND STEEL, INC. 
P.O. Box 621614 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89162-1614 
 
 
My Lords and Ladies of the Kingdom of Galandor: 
 
 A letter was recently published and mailed out to members of the Kingdom of Galandor.  
I have recently discovered that the necessity of the letter was exaggerated and that there had been 
no infractions of any ECS rules or regulations.  The primary problem appears to have been a lack 
of communication. 
 
 If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Earl Sir Vladimir Tolos 
 
Earl Sir Vladimir Tolos, KC, KCv 
President of the Board of Directors 
 


